HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

November 23, 2009

2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Anita Fisher-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  None

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed November agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Bone-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented the October minutes.   Committee approved the minutes.  (Thomas-1st, Cofer -2nd).

Review of the SACS Quality Assurance Review Report was held.    Mrs. Handel shared that the visit was a success and felt the committee accurately assessed the current situation of the school.  All committee members were given a copy of the report for their binders and a copy was sent to Central Office.

Committee reviewed the Title I budget presented by Felicia Harry via Mrs. Handel.  Committee approved the budget as presented.    The budget for personnel is approximately $1,150.35 over.  The committee determined that the general fund would be utilized to balance the budget.  (Thomas-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Accident reports were reviewed.  Safety concern- the zip line on the playground needs to be removed entirely until hardware to replace can be obtained.

The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.  No questions were presented.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:57 p.m.

